
 
 
 

King’s High School            Te Kura Tuarua o Kīngi 
Daily Notices         Panui o Te rā 
Friday 2nd August 2024                                                                                            Paraire 2nd Ākuhata 2024 
 

All/Te Katoa 
 
TIMETABLE DAY – Toru 
 
BOOK GANG - Book Gang meets TODAY in L1 at lunchtime. Bring your lunch and come along to 
join in with those who share a love of reading and books.  
 
THEATRESPORTS - All are welcome, TODAY 3-4 in the Drama room. See Mr McKenzie or Miss 
Welvaert for more info, or just show up. 
 
MUSIC INSTRUMENT LESSONS – TODAY is Drums. MONDAY will be Flute, Cello and Piano. 
Timetables are on the Music Room windows. 
 
BREAKFAST CLUB - Free breakfast:  Bread, Weetbix and milk. This will be in the PAC Foyer, 
TODAY, from 11-11.15am. 
 
VOLUNTEERS NEEDED FOR THE SCHOOL FAIR - The School Fair is on Saturday 21st September 
and there are lots of volunteer opportunities on the day and, importantly, in the lead up. If you're 
keen, please sign up using the Google Form in the Google Classroom 7r46wzm. Please do this 
now if your Group Teacher is happy for you to.  
 
LGBTQ+ GROUP - The LGBTQ+ group meets each Monday at lunchtime in the L1. All welcome. 
For more information see Mrs Vercoe or Mr Korth library@kingshigh.school.nz   
kh@kingshigh.school.nz 
 

Senior/Tuakana  
 
LEAVERS GEAR - Samples of the Leavers’ Gear for the Class of ‘24 are coming soon. Prices are 
expected to be similar to last year, keep an eye out for more in the coming weeks. 
 
TRADES INFORMATION SESSION - Interested in working in the trades and want to learn more 
about options other than a builder? Come along to an information session on Monday 5th August 
at 12,30pm in the PAC to hear from a range of guests from different trades areas. Please head to 
your Period 4 class first, get marked off the roll and leave your bag in class. If you have any 
questions, please see Mrs Campbell. 
 
HALL OF RESIDENCE APPLICATIONS - Applications for Halls of Residence for all Universities and 
Otago Polytech are now open. See individual tertiary institute websites for details. You 
MUST also have a CCRF completed by mid-September. Head to the following website to apply 
for your CCRF: https://www.ccrf.ac.nz/students. Aim to have this in by the beginning of 
September. If you have any questions about applications for Halls of Residence, see Mrs 
Campbell. 
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